
Republika ng Pilipinas 

Kagawaran ng Edukasyon 
Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim 

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) 
[Administrative Service (AS), Information and Communications Technology Service (ICTS), 
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS), Bureau of Learner Support 
Services (BLSS), Baguio Teachers Camp (BTC), Central Security & Safety Office (CSSO)] 

Department of Education, Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 

Rm 519, Mabini Bldg; Mobile: +639260320762; Tel: (+632) 86337203, (+632) 86376207 
Email:  usec.admin@deped.gov.ph; Facebook/Twitter @depedtayo 

OUA MEMO 00-0621-0088 
MEMORANDUM 
08 June 2021 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister  

Schools Division Superintendents 
Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators 

National, Regional, Division, and School Federation of 
Supreme Student Government  
Teacher-Advisers, Officers and Board Members 

Officers and Teacher-Advisers of academic-related, co- 
curricular clubs and organizations 

All students and student leaders (Grades 4 to 10) 
All Others Concerned 

Subject: KABATAAN at KASARINLAN YOUTH FORUM 

The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA), through the Bureau of Learner 
Support Services – Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), will spearhead the YFD virtual 
culmination event of the Philippine Independence Day Youth Campaign entitled Kabataan 
at Kasarinlan Youth Forum on Saturday, 12 June 2021 at 2:00 to 5:00p.m. via Zoom 
video conference. 

This event is a virtual gathering to share insights on youth power and nationhood. 
With a panel of inspiring youth leaders, athletes, and young public servants, the youth 
forum will provide an avenue for inspiration and expression in the name of love for the 
country. 

In this light, the OUA invites all the Youth Formation Project Development Officers 
(PDOs), Teacher-Advisers of Supreme Student Government (SSG) and campus 
organizations, YES-O and BKD officers, Boy/Girl Scout of the Philippines (BSP/GSP), and 
other campus organizations to attend the said event 

All participants shall register at the official website of the Youth Formation Division 
at www.blssyfd.weebly.com. The youth forum will be broadcast live at the official Facebook 
page of YFD at www.facebook.com/depedtayoyouthformation. 
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For questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Adolf P. Aguilar, Chief of BLSS-YFD, 
through 0915 566 9717 or email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph. 
 

For immediate dissemination and compliance. 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

        Undersecretary 


